
 
 

 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
HONOURING OUR OUTSTANDING PRINCIPALS ON PRINCIPALS' DAY 
 
 
President Tabby Fudge of the Northern Territory Council of Government School 
Organisations (NTCOGSO) invites everyone to take the time on Friday 4 August 2023 to 
say THANK YOU to your school Principal! 
 
”Today we join the nation in celebrating Principals' Day, a special occasion dedicated to 
acknowledging and appreciating the remarkable contributions of school principals.” 
 
“We take this opportunity to honour our Northern Territory principals for their 
unwavering dedication and leadership.” 
 
“Principals are the backbone of our Territory schools with the momentous task of inspiring 
everyone around them including teachers, school staff and our children.” 
 
“They are the driving force behind the success and growth of our school communities. 
Their vision, commitment, and tireless efforts shape nurturing and thriving learning 
environments for students, teachers, and staff.” 

 
On Principals' Day, we encourage our students, parents, staff, and community members 
to come together and express heartfelt appreciation to your principal. 
 
We extend our warmest wishes and express our heartfelt gratitude to all principals across 
the Northern Territory on this special day. 
 

 
 
 
Tabby Fudge 
President 
 

 

The Northern Territory Council of Government School Organisations represents every NT 
government school with over 19,000 families, their 34,000 children and the school communities 
that support them. 

CONTACT        4 August 2023 
President: TABBY FUDGE 
0417 844 251 
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